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Dear Planning Department,  
 
I am writing to say "I OBJECT" to the building of more houses in Whitstable. 
 
I was shocked to learn about the possible development on the Brooklands Farmland. I cannot believe you are 
planning to build 1400 more houses in Whitstable and taking away more of our green spaces. The infrastructure 
cannot cope as it is. Adding more housing will create more traffic, more sewage in to the sea, loss of wildlife, more 
pressure on an over stretched health service! 
 
It makes me wonder who will buy these houses, will it be people investing in second homes or a proliferation of 
Airbnb properties in the area? 
 
I strongly OBJECT to this proposal as it can own harm our environment. 
 
Regards 
 
Michele O'Hanlon 
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